PFC Jessica Dostie, a military policewoman with 58th Military Police Company, attached to 2nd Brigade Combat Team, 4th Infantry Division, rests against a wall during
along patrol through the community of Police Sub Station 16 before she brings out gifts for the children behind her, 30 September 2011. (U.S. Army, SPC April York)

ANNOUNCING the 2012 General William E. DePuy
Combined Arms Center Writing Competition

During the wars in Irag and Afghanistan, we have seen dramatic developments in how we fight our wars.
Perhaps most dramatic have been the ever-increasing contributions and sacrifices of women in what
have previously been considered male-only areas of operation. Current and future innovations can use
automation, robotics, and other technologies to lighten the soldier’s load and negate the necessity of
physical strength in many battlefield tasks. The blurring of the line between front-line and support units
in counterinsurgency conflicts, the success of programs such as Cultural Support Teams, and other 21st
century evolutions in the conduct of combat all contribute to a need to rethink our nation’s current combat
exclusion rules. These considerations are far from comprehensive, but serve as an introduction to the
2012 DePuy writing contest topic:

What is the role of women in the
United States Army for the next 20 years?

* Contest closes 29 June 2012 *

1st Place  $1,000 and publication in Military Review

2nd Place $750 and consideration for publication in Military Review

3rd Place  $500 and consideration for publication in Military Review

For information on how to submit an entry, go to http://militaryreview.army.mil




